
January 21st, 2023 
PCC Annual Meeting 

10:00 am 
 
Becky Moore, President called the meeting to order.  
Board meeting members introduced. Ron Kabelac - Vice President, Rain Sherman - Treasurer, Angie Barker, Matt Nelson, 

Becky Kabelac, Deb Jones, Harold Bocker, Karen Wetmore - Secretary, Linda Davis - Water Safety 
 
Income  $167,143.08 
Expenses $157,269.11 
 
Expenditures: 
Cascade Natural Gas $19,059.29 
Puget Sound Energy $9,410.00 
Water/ Sewer  $24,444.02 
Insurance  $6,273.38 
Ole's Pool & Spa $9,339.42 
                              Total $103,558.23 
 
2022 - Annual Net Income $10,000.34 
 
What's next? 
 
Becky Moore announced she will be stepping down as President after this year. 
Encouraged anyone interested to contact her and the board. 
 
Relining of the pool, replacing leaking pipes, resurfacing deck.  
 
Raising dues effective April 1st, 2023. Old rate applies if paid in full before April 1st, 2023. 
 
Linda Davis - Water Safety  
Explained what’s going on with the water leakage and replacement of piping and relining of the pool and 
deck resurfacing.  
Provided information on Aerobics and Swim lessons at the pool. 
 
Reminders:  
50 people in pool capacity. 
260 members soon to add more members. 
Trying to remain sensitive to the families need and being equitable for our members. 
It is a Legacy Organization, not just a pool service.  
Donations accepted please designate monies for donation. 
 
Annual assessment to remain the same as last year $75.00  
Membership Handbook  
 
Tickets given at door for raffle 
Canned Food donations accepted for local food bank 
 
Tickets drawn total notations made by Ron Kabelac  
 
The Fundraising Committee discussed and encouraged. 
Current information indicates only 12 Fundraisers allowed a year due to 501c non-profit status. 
Becky Moore will check again with the accountant to confirm. 



 
Meeting adjourned refreshments served. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Karen Wetmore 
Parkwood Community Club 
Secretary 
 


